LINCOLN CHAPTER PSPE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Pres.Poletti called the January 13 2009 meeting to order at 7:20 am.

The minutes from the December 15 2008 meeting were approved as presented.

TREAS/ADM SEC: Copy of the report on file.  MathCounts has received $4130.00 in donations to date.  We have filed our forms for the IRS regarding our nonprofit status.  We will be receiving an EIN number for the chapter.
PRES. REPORT:  

COMMITTEE REPORTS
PROGRAM:  We discussed the Engineering Week program and need to finalize our plans.  The rest of the year is mostly in place.
BRIDGE BUILDING:  

MATHCOUNTS:  

MEMBERSHIP:  

LOGe: 

STATE DIR:   The State Board will be meeting on Jan 24th in Cranberry Twp (near Pittsburg).  The continuing education requirements were discussed and R. Reisinger said that we should keep up to date with the “PE Reporter”. 
AWARDS:   P. Francis will hold a committee meeting to review our candidates.
OLD BUSINESS: We still have two open chapter directors.  R Reisinger stated that he does not want to be considered for State Director but would be a Chapter Director.
NEW BUSINESS:  
The meeting adjourned at 8:05 am
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